
 
 

 
 
 
 

 ATTENTION SUBMITTERS/PROVIDERS OF ELECTRONIC 
CLAIMS: 

 
The deadline for receiving 2013 Annual EDI Certification Forms has passed.  If you have not submitted a 
2013 Certification form for your submitter number (beginning with 450), immediate action is required.  
Failure to submit the required form by May 31, 2013 will result in deactivation of the submitter number.   
If a number is deactivated, the Certification form will have to be received in the Molina EDI Department 
hardcopy (no faxes or email attachments accepted) before the number is reactivated.  This will result in a 
delay in payment for your providers. If we already received your 2013 form, you or your vendor would 
have received an email from us confirming receipt. If you have any questions, call the EDI Department at 
(225) 216-6303. 

 


